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Board of Education Meeting

Technology Committee Meeting
October 12, 2022

CANCELLED

Notice is given that the Region 16 Board of Education Meeting, scheduled for this
evening, Wednesday, October 12, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. at Laurel Ledge Elementary
School in Beacon Falls has been cancelled, due to a lack of a quorum. The
Technology Committee Meeting that was scheduled for 6:15 p.m. at Laurel Ledge
School this evening has been cancelled as well.

Sincerely,

Michael P. Jamin

Michael P. Yamin,
Superintendent
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